

Your Passport To Summer Holiday Fun

The Summer holidays will be here before you know it, with opportunities for all kinds of adventures. To celebrate, we're excited to announce our brand-new Holiday Club - 'Passport to Summer.'

Full of awesome games, activities, and excursions, Holiday Club is your passport to a great Summer.

Come Join Us!

For more information about the Holiday Club program at your school and to book visit

www.campaustralia.com.au/holidayclubs

*Reminder to families wanting care between the 27th to 29th will need to book in ASAP as we may close if we do not exceed 18 or so children booked in.

We look forward to seeing you and your family this Summer.



